Ubley C of E Primary School Newsletter

March 30th 2022

Diary dates

1st April – Otter Class & Year 3 to Bath Abbey

5th April – Squirrel Class to Longleat

8th April – last day of term 4

25th April – Term 5

25th April - mobile library

6th May – Otter Class visiting Servington Victorian School

26th May - last day of term 5

27th May - INSET day

4th - 8th July - Years 5 & 6 to Kilve Court residential

Easter Club

PH Sports will be running a holiday club over Easter, please log onto their website to book.

https://phsports.co.uk/online-bookings

Collection for the Ukraine

Thank you all for your generous donations, we raised £296

Red Nose Day

Thank you for you donations, we raised £80.45

Win a Pet Portrait

The school is running a raffle to raise money to buy more art supplies and resources. Mrs Watson will draw a pet portrait for the winner.

Tickets are £1 each or £4 for 5 and are available from the school office/

The winning ticket will be announced on the 8th April



PTA Easter Egg trail

The trail will be held on Sunday 24th April, flyer attached.



Clubs for Term 5

A letter will come out this week for the clubs for Term 5, please ensure you send this back by Thursday 7th. Please note that Art Club will change to a Tuesday for the rest of this academic year.



Otter Class Science

Otter class have enjoyed Science Week and there has been plenty of scientific thinking and hypotheses! The team work in the class has been excellent, with children collaborating with others in their teams to make predictions, carry out fair tests and record the results. All of the children in Otter Class are very much looking forward to sharing their project with everyone.



Fox Class Science Week

During Science Week, Fox class worked in small groups to design an individual part of a spacesuit. The designs were amazing and it was lovely to see the children working together as a team to produce an impressive suit. We conducted experiments to test which materials were the most waterproof and which material would act as the best insulator. Fox class also produced some excellent research posters about spacesuits as a homework task and we also watched lots of clips from Chris Hadfield's mission to the I.S.S. in 2013 which provided a fascinating insight into life in space.

